
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  
MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 

 
Monday, September 14, 2015, THE EXALTATION OF  
                                                    THE HOLY CROSS 
Nm 21:4b-9; Ps 78:1b-2,34-38; Phil 2:6-11 Jn 3:13-17 
      9:00 a.m.      MASS:  Parishioner Intentions 
    11:30 a.m.      MASS:  Denis Flannery, (St. Ann Shrine) 
    12:15 p.m.      MASS:  Parishioner Intentions  
      4:00 p.m.      PSR Open House, Church, Eymard, FLC Library 
      6:00 p.m.      Holy Name Board Meeting, Arkins  
      7:30 p.m.      Welcoming Committee      
             

Tuesday, September 15, 2015, Our Lady of Sorrows 
Tm 3:1-13; Ps 101:1b-3b,5-6; Jn 19:25-27 
     6:30 a.m.       MASS:  Special Intention 
     9:00 a.m.       MASS:  Parishioner Intentions 
   11:30 a.m.       MASS:  (St. Ann Shrine) 
     7:00 p.m.       Men’s Bible Study, Parlor 
            

Wednesday, September 16, 2015, Saints Cornelius, Pope, and 
                                                        Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs 
Tm 3:14-16; Ps 111:1-6; Lk 7:31-35 
     9:00 a.m.       MASS:   Parishioner Intentions            
   11:30 a.m.       MASS:  Thomas McGowan, Jr. (St. Ann Shrine) 
   12:15 p.m.       MASS:  Tom & Ruth Yenco 
     6:00 p.m.       Bereavement Ministry, Parlor 
     7:00 p.m.       Associates of Blessed Sacrament, Eymard       
 

Thursday, September 17, 2015 Weekday                                          
 Tm 4:12-16; Ps 111:7-10; Lk 7:36-50 
      9:00 a.m.       MASS:   Parishioner Intentions 
    11:30 a.m.       MASS:  (St. Ann Shrine) 
      6:00 p.m.       Family Night, School 
      6:30 p.m.       Prayer Shawl, Parlor 
      8:00 p.m.       Athletic Association, Eymard         
              

Friday, September 18, 2015, Weekday 
Tm 6:2c-12; Ps 49:6-10,17-20; Lk 8:1-3 
      9:00 a.m.       MASS:   Parishioner Intentions 
    11:30 a.m.       MASS:   Anne Tarantino Family (St. Ann Shrine)  
 

Saturday, September 19, 2015, Weekday                                                                 
Tm 6:13-16; Ps 100:1b-5; Lk 8:4-15 
     8:30 a.m.        LITE, Eymard 
     9:00 a.m.        MASS:  The Erokwu Family 
     4:30 p.m.        MASS:  Sam Mondello  
 

Sunday, September 20, 2015, TWENTY-FIVE SUNDAY  
                                                          IN ORDINARY TIME 
Wis 2:12,17-20; Ps 54:3-4,5-8; Jas 3:16-4:3; Mk 9:30-37 
      8:00 a.m.       MASS:   John DiCianno 
    10:00 a.m.       MASS:   Louis Bourgeois 
    12:00 p.m.       MASS:   Lou Grassel 
    12:00 p.m.       Leadership Day, Eymard 
      7:00 p.m.       MASS:   Khoa Nguyen 

THURSDAYS – DO YOU WANT TO BECOME A ROMAN CATHOLIC?  
Do you know of someone who is not Catholic who might want to learn more about the 
faith?  Have you been baptized, but never received your Confirmation and/or First 
Communion?  Each THURSDAY we share our faith with those wanting to learn about 
the Roman Catholic Church.  Please contact George Peko at the Front Office to register. 
Special sessions have started on Monday nights at 7:00 p.m.  If you have questions, you 
are more than welcome to come at any time to talk with the priests or pastoral Staff. 
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SAVE  THE  DATES ! 
IT'S  NEVER  BORING  AT  SPB! 

 

 OPEN HOUSE FOR PSR:  Monday, September 14, 6:45 p.m. in church.  
Come hear about our great religious education program for our students 
in grades 1 – 8. 

 
 VOCATION COMMITTEE: Tuesday, September 15, 2:45 p.m. in the 

Father Arkins Conference Room. PLEASE NOTE THE NEW DAY. 
 

 ADULT FORMATION/LEARNING PROGRAM BEGINS:  Wednesday, 
September 16, 7:00 p.m. in the Kazel Room. Each month, as part of the 
Pastoral Plan, we will have an adult formation program/session for all 
adults. “Adult PSR”, a chance to deepen your faith and grow in the 
knowledge of God, Saint Peter Julian Eymard and the charism of the 
Eucharist. 

 
 SND BBQ IN MUNSON TOWNSHIP – THE HIGH SCHOOL        

GROUNDS:  The last two weekends of September, on Sunday, 
September 20 & 27 is the annual Sisters of Notre Dame BBQ.  It’s not 
just chicken anymore!  SPB is a proud sponsor of the event and support 
of our SND’s who live at SPB Convent.  Support the Sisters in their 
mission to bring God’s transforming love to the world. 

 
 FINANCE COUNCIL REPORT:  Weekend Masses September 19/20.  

One of our Finance Council members will update us on our 
stewardship, the progress of our Grateful Giving Program and the 
gratitude we have for your continued financial dedication to our great 
parish. If you didn’t get a chance to see our financial report, please pick 
up a copy in the perimeter of the church or call the rectory office to 
have a copy mailed to you. 

 
 PARISH LEADERSHIP DAY:  Sunday, September 20 –– NOON MASS, 

blessing, lunch and meeting until 3:30 p.m. with our facilitator, Rick 
Kirvanka – The Leadership Style of Pope Francis is the theme.  Each 
parish committee or organization sends a representative to help our 
parish grow!  This is sponsored and led by the Pastoral Council. 

 
 TAIZE PRAYER HOLY HOUR:  Monday, September 21, 7:00 p.m. in 

church – prayer in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament.  
 
 FINANCE COUNCIL:  Tuesday, September 22, 7:00 p.m. Saint Julie 

Billiart Room.  If you have items or questions for the Finance Council, 
please contact greg.buehner@hotmail.com or kmartin@sgmorris.com.    

 
 ARMENIAN ORTHODOX PARISH FESTIVAL:  Friday, September 25 – 

Sunday, September 27 – at Saint Gregory Church, across from 
Richmond Town Square.  Support our neighbors and tell them Father 
Lane sent you! 
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MORE DATES TO SAVE  - continued 
 LITURGY COMMISSION:  Monday, September 28, 6:00 p.m. in the 

Parlor.  
 
 PSR NIGHT PRAYER:  Monday, September 28, 7:30 p.m. in church:  

All Welcome! 
 

 SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL:  Tuesday, September 29, 7:00 p.m. 
Saint Julie Billiart Room 

 
 HOMILY PREP GROUP:  Wednesday, September 30, 6:00 p.m. in the 

Father Arkins Conference Room.   
 

 FLU SHOTS: October 3rd and 4th after all the Masses. 
 

 RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY & RALLY: Sunday, October 4, Wilson Mills 
Road from 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. on the Blessed Sacrament Community 
and SPB Lawn on Wilson Mills. Join us in this national event of prayer 
and awareness. 

 
 PET BLESSING IN HONOR OF SAINT FRANCIS OF ASSISI: Sunday, 

October 4, 1:30 p.m. Please gather around the flag pole on Wilson 
Mills in front of the school Early Childhood wing. 

 
 PASTORAL COUNCIL:  Monday, October 5, 7:00 p.m. in the Saint 

Julie Billiart Room.  Question, suggestion or agenda items?  Contact Joe 
McCormack, Chair:  jmcc856@gmail.com. 

 
 COLUMBUS DAY HOLIDAY: Monday, October 12, there will be a 

9:00 a.m. Mass ONLY.  Rectory office and chapel closed. 
 

OTHER DATES TO SAVE: 
  

 • Walk-A-Thon: Friday, October 23. 
 • Trunk or Treat: Sunday, October 25. 3:00 p.m. (note new time) 

• Taste of the Town: Saturday, November 14. 
• Year of Mercy – Gift of Self International Convocation: Hosted   

here at SPB from July 29 – July 31. Reserve the date and come 
take your vacation with us! 

 

EDUCATION 
SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS - It’s official!  For 

a fourth year in a row, Saint Paschal Baylon Catholic Elementary school has 

been recognized by The Ohio Academy of Science with the Governor’s 

Thomas Edison Award for Excellence in STEM Education.  For the 2014-

2015 school year, 44 schools received the award which recognizes schools 

and teachers who display excellence in STEM-based teaching. Awarded 

teachers include: Mrs. Kathy Baka, Project Challenge coordinator, Kris 

Martinson, Grade 1 teacher, Stephanie Leffler, Grade 2 teacher, Kristen 

Polantz and Holly Herald, Grade 5/6 math and science teachers, Iryna 

Kulick and Tara Limestoll, Grade 7/8 math and science teachers, and Joanne 

McMurdo technology coordinator.   Special thanks to Mrs. Iryna Kulick who 

finalized and submitted the application.  We couldn't be prouder of our 

staff, who continues to prepare our students for college and career!  
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EDUCATION - continued 
 

Here are some great things happening this week: 

● Students may dress down on Monday, September 14 by bringing in 10 

Box Tops for Education.   

● It’s picture day at Saint Paschal for Grades PreK - 8 on Tuesday, 

September 15. 

● Thursday, September 17 is Constitution Day with our day beginning 

with special announcements.  

● We kick off our annual magazine drive on Thursday, September 17.   

● There is a HSPT Test Preparation Review Class after school for eighth 

grade students who signed up for this opportunity on Thursday.    

God bless, 

Carol L. Jansky,Principal 

 

WE ARE CELEBRATING 60 YEARS OF ENRICHING MINDS AND 

NOURISHING SOULS - If you are a former faculty member of Saint Paschal 

Baylon Catholic School and have not received an invitation to our opening 

60th Anniversary Mass on September 23, please call or email the school 

office at 440-442-6766 or office@saintpaschal.com. 

 
 

PSR NEWS - PSR Registration:  If you haven’t yet had a chance to register 
for PSR, registration forms are available in the parish office or online at 
psr.saintpaschal.com.  Tuition rates for this year are $95 for 1 child, $175 
for 2 children, and $255 for 3 or more children.  Scholarships are available.  
Additionally, our registration form also serves as the emergency medical 
form as well as the media release form for your convenience.  Special note: 
Two years of sacramental preparation is required.  If you have a child 
entering 1st grade or 7th grade and are interested in them receiving their 
sacraments in 2nd and 8th grades the following year, please make sure to 
enroll them in PSR for this coming school year.    
 

Open House Monday, September 14:  All PSR families are asked to join us 
for our Open House on Monday, September 14th at 6:45 p.m. in the Church!  
After some informational presentations, students and parents may go to the 
classrooms to meet their catechists and pick up their folders.  New this year:  
The class lists were emailed out this past week!  If we don’t have your email 
on file, please contact us at psr@saintpaschal.com.  If your child is not 
registered, he or she will not be put on a class list.  We are looking forward 
to a great year! 
 
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 
If you are interested in having your child who is under the age of 7 
baptized, please contact George and Anna Peko at 440 442-3410 ext. 107 
to sign up for a course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, November 22 
following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
 
8th GRADE CONFIRMATION: 
If you are interested in having your child Confirmed in 2016 and have not 
yet picked up your red Confirmation folder and completed a gold “Basic 
Information” sheet, please contact George and Anna Peko at 440-442-3410 
x 107 or email at psr@saintpaschal.com. 
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FROM THE PASTOR’S  PERSPECTIVE… 
 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time: “Who do 
people say that I am?”  We ask that question of 
one another regularly out of a sense of finding 
out if we have a favorable opinion.  Jesus uses 
this opportunity in today’s Gospel to draw out 
the faith of the disciples – Peter, you and me!  
We are reminded that our faith leads to a 
journey with our cross.  Faith without the cross 
is meaningless, for the cross helps us lose our 
life and gain the Gospel to save us! 

 
Part 8 - Why We Do What We Do at Mass:  

“Ite missa est.”  I’m sure a few of you remember this famous phrase in Latin 
that is loosely translated into English:  Go, you are sent!  This week I thought 
I would reflect upon the dismissals we have during the Mass.  The word 
“Mass” comes from this dismissal rite – that we are “missioned” to go and 
live what we have celebrated.  It’s odd to many of us, that the last thing the 
priest celebrant would say would become the very thing that names what 
we do, but this is what happens.  We go to live the Gospel, to live 
thanksgiving (in Greek, we say “Eucharist”) to live the “mystery of faith” and 
make the Body of Christ come alive in the world. 

 
CLW:  Last week we talked a bit about the “extra” dismissal of the 
Communion Minister to the Homebound and other places.  This week I 
wish to mention the other dismissals that have been added to the 1970 
Roman Missal.  The first one was added in 1973 with the Directory for 
Masses with Children.  This penultimate document, a first for the church’s 
history, gave a way to incorporate young people in Masses and special ways 
to adapt the liturgy where there are children present or have their own 
special Mass.  Unique was the advocating of the Children’s Liturgy of the 
Word, that we have done at our parish since 2009 at the 10:00 a.m. Sunday 
Mass.  The children “are dismissed” to go and listen and celebrate God’s 
Word with their own special lectionary, a book translated into the language 
of children.  These children are “sent” to have God’s Word celebrated in a 
special way and with an activity, during the homily time, to further develop 
the theme of the readings.  This is why you see the children return for the 
Liturgy of the Eucharist with a special coloring or craft piece. 
 
RCIA:  The other dismissal that was added to the liturgy occurred with the 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults or the RCIA, in 1988 when we “dismiss” 
the catechumens and candidates preparing for becoming Catholic.  This 
ritual of dismissal returned from the 4th century catechumenate, when the 
first part of the liturgy was called the “Liturgy of the Catechumens” and not 
the “Liturgy of the Word,” as it is now.  Those who were not able to receive 
or participate in the Eucharistic Prayer, whether because of penance or 
preparation for initiation (baptism, confirmation and First Communion) left 
to reflect on God’s Word or just went home, nourished at the Table of the 
Word.  So in 1988, this part of the Mass returned, where Saint Paschal 
Baylon follows this ritual during the Catechumenate and Elect Periods of the 
RCIA.  (Some parishes dismiss all year long, every Sunday and at all the 
weekend Masses.  We are not as big of a parish and do not have the need 
and follow one of the options of this dismissal). 
 
 



FROM THE PASTOR’S  PERSPECTIVE… 
Being “sent” reminds us of the importance of what we do – whether it is to 
listen to God’s Word; to leave to ponder God’s Word; to go and share holy 
communion with those not present or to leave and go and live the Eucharist. 
We are all on a mission to fulfill our call and bring Christ to others.  We “do 
this in memory of Him” who sends us all to “take up our cross and follow 
Christ.” 
 
Coming Events:  Our parish life has kicked back into full gear, especially 
with Education/Formation.  I hope you will take advantage of the 
opportunities, especially that which is mentioned at all of the Masses this 
weekend with learning about Saint Peter Julian Eymard and a Eucharistic 
Life.  Also, coming up is learning about what Fair Trade means, Taize Prayer 
and our special mission to El Salvador (in October). 
 
NOTE the Room Change:  We are all enjoying the new School Office that is 
part of the Family Life Center (FLC).  To accommodate this move, the parish 
is now “leasing” meeting room space in the north wing of the SSS building, 
that is, the former Saint Ann Shrine rooms.  Some of us older parishioners 
may recall when we used all of these former seminary classrooms as 
meeting rooms for parish activities.  We will now have two meeting spaces, 
one will be for the Youth Group and the other will be the Sr. Dorothy Kazel, 
OSU (our local martyr) – moving this room name from one building (FLC) to 
the other (SSS) in memory of her.  This is a special anniversary year, for it 
was 35 years ago, December 2 that she gave her life for the Gospel.  She 
was “sent” to bring the Good News of Christ and fulfilled her dream to her 
death.  We honor her and her life-giving memory in this special space that 
we hope to begin using this week.  Meanwhile, it’s great to see more people 
at church each week.  Worship is a team effort – we can’t do it without you! 
See you next Sunday at Mass and until then, let’s continue to pray for each 
other! 
 
In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas J. Lane, SSS, Class of 1979 
Pastor 
Tweeting:  @jtlanesss 
 
 
OUR SUGGESTION BOX - MAY I SUGGEST? 
As part of our Pastoral Plan, our Saint Paschal Baylon Pastoral Staff and 
Pastoral Council are always interested in your ideas, suggestions, 
improvements and more!  Through our “ombudsman,” Tom Kelley, you are 
able to share your input: tjk12@case.edu. We now have a yellow suggestion 
box in the narthex underneath the intention book. Place your comments in 
this box for the Pastoral Council. 
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP  REPORT 
Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially for our faith, church and 
school?  Remember Saint Paschal Baylon in your will or trust to continue 
our award-winning traditions and education. The Sunday Collection for 
September 6 will be reported the weekend of September 20. 
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CLOWN AND HELPING HAND MINISTRY 
The Clown and Helping Hands Ministry are able to continue to reach out to 
so many because of the generosity of all of YOU. I would like to share with 
you, what we see when we go out on the streets of Cleveland. One 
Wednesday night, our Knight Riders saw a homeless man eating a worm 
filled hamburger he dug out of a dumpster. The Knight Riders were able to 
feed him a hot meal, give him clothes and a warm blanket. The man 
became emotional and started crying over their kindness. Another 
Wednesday night, they went to an area where most of the homeless live in 
tents. They supplied them with chicken, potatoes, veggies and fruit. One 
said, “We haven’t had food all day. This feels like a Christmas meal.” We 
could share so many stories on what we encounter on Wednesdays, 
Saturdays and our visits to Saint Augustine and Saint Vitus. This is a seven- 
day ministry that continues to help so many needy people with food, 
clothing and warm blankets. Just the other day we received a call from a 
needy person asking for help because she has no money to buy food or her 
medication. For the past few months the Greater Cleveland Food Bank has 
been unable to supply the churches with food. These encounters are what 
we see every week and this is why your AWESOME GENEROSITY makes it 
possible for us to reach out to those in great need. Thank you and God 
Bless!! Remember God is good all the time….all the time God is good.  
Deacon Joe. 
 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

“For I know well the plans I have in mind for you—oracle of the 
LORD—plans for your welfare and not for woe, so as to give you a 

future of hope.” Jeremiah 29:11 
 

We are so excited to finally host Youth Group’s Outdoor Movie Night in 
two weeks! Join us on Saturday, September 26th at 7:00 p.m. near the 
playground. Come chill with us under the stars (Weather permitting or we’ll 
be inside if it’s too cold or raining) where we will watch a movie, munch on 
pizza, popcorn, candy, and more! Bring blankets and chairs to sit on. This 
event is open to anyone in grades 6th-12th grade. RSVP to Mrs. Mickol or 
via Evite: http://evite.me/Pfp3zSfvTA. We will NOT have a Youth Group 
meeting on Sunday, September 27th. Please feel free to join us for our 
weekly 7:00 p.m. Teen Mass though! Can’t wait until the 26th? Meet a 
group of us at Borromeo Seminary for XLT ~ Eucharistic Adoration on 
Thursday, September 17th beginning at 7:00 p.m. Please contact Mrs. 
Mickol for more information! Upcoming Youth Group Events: Saturday, 
September 26th: Outdoor Movie Night 7:00 p.m.; Sunday, September 27th: 
First official Teen Mass kick off celebration at 7:00 p.m.; Sunday, October 
4th: Regular Meeting ~ The Summit’s Open  House Party in our new Youth 
Group Room in the Rectory; Sunday, October 11th: Regular Meeting ~ 
What Makes You Happy?; Sunday, October 18th: Regular Meeting ~ Game 
Night and Sunday, October 25th: Trunk-Or-Treat. 
 

WEEKLY MEETING TIMES: Unless noted otherwise, Grades 6-8: will 
meet at 5:30 p.m., everyone will attend The Teen Mass at 7:00 p.m., 
and Grades 9-12: will meet from 8:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m. 
 

For more information about Youth Group: 
 Youth Group board in the Narthex and at each exit of the 

church 
 Website: http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup 
 Facebook: Saint Paschal Baylon Youth Ministry 

http://evite.me/Pfp3zSfvTA
http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup


YOUTH MINISTRY - continued 
 

TRUNK-OR-TREAT: SUNDAY, OCTOBER 25th FROM 3:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m. 
Mark your calendars now for Saint Paschal Baylon’s Trunk-or-Treat! This 
very exciting SPB tradition allows children to go trick-or-treating from car 
trunk to car trunk in the safety of our parking lot. We will have prizes for the 
best decorated car trunk, best costume, pumpkin carving contest, games, 
food, hot chocolate, and more! RSVP forms and tickets will be available at 
the beginning of October! If you would like to be a member of our planning 
committee, please contact Evamarie Mickol at emickol@saintpaschal.com. 
For more information about Youth Group: See our Youth Group board in 
the Narthex and at each exit of the church; Website: 
http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup and Facebook: Saint Paschal Baylon 
Youth Ministry. 

 

 

BLESSED SACRAMENT COMMUNITY 
 

SPIRITUAL FORMATION PROGRAM - A group of Lay Associates of the 
Blessed Sacrament at SPB are presenting a spiritual formation program for 
those who are curious to know more about the founder of the Blessed 
Sacrament congregation, Saint Peter Julian Eymard. The course will begin 
Wednesday, September 16 and will continue the 3rd Wednesday of each 
month for the next 18 months at 7:00 p.m. – 8:45 p.m. in the Eymard Room. 
A fee of $15 per semester will cover the books and material use in the 
course. The three 6-session semesters will include prayer, a teaching, 
discussion and faith sharing. Please contact the parish office to register for 
this parish spiritual program. 

  

SPIRITUAL FORMATION MINISTRY 
 

This weekend at all the Masses the 
Spiritual Formation committee is 
introducing a new adult faith 
opportunity, ARISE Together in 
Christ, which consists of small groups 
where we can share our faith and 
grow closer to the Lord.  These small 
groups will consist of 8-10 people 
who will gather in someone’s home 

or at the parish, once a week for an hour and a half, for six weeks, at a day 
and time of their choosing.  Each participant will receive a book, which 
contains faith-sharing material consisting of prayer, scripture readings, 
reflections and faith-sharing questions.  The atmosphere is informal and a 
trained leader helps to facilitate the prayer and sharing.  The cost of the 6-
week program is $10, which covers the cost of the book. Sign up will be 
available in Narthex this weekend and until October 4.  If you have any 
questions or would like further information, call Rosalie Lewis at 440-227-
8718, Jo Ann Lane at 216-926-7321 or Barbara Curran at 440-840-5511. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING  
DECEASED PARISHIONERS: 

Zita Sequeira, Anna Marie Negrelli, Stanley Wielkiewicz, Sam Luca, 
Giovanni (John) Vincelli, Walter Rozum, John DiCianno, Luigina Fini and 
James Neiner. 

mailto:emickol@saintpaschal.com
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PARISH ACTIVITIES 
  

  MENS BIBLE STUDY GROUP – Starts Tuesday, September 15, 7:00 p.m. 
We have moved our meeting location to the rectory parlor. Add meaning 
and purpose to your life; go to confession, receive the Eucharist and study 
your bible. For more details call Rick Costanzo at 216-409-9964. 

 
PARISH COUNCIL CORNER - The last day of August saw the second 
Council meeting for the month.  (No meeting in September.  Next meeting – 
see below.)  Father Lane shared information from the CARA Report (Center 
for Applied Research in the Apostolate | Georgetown University); special 
sections on “Catholic Education” and “U.S. and Worldwide Statistics”.  
Father also reminded us that Fr. Scott Steinkerchner will preach here in 
October on our parish and diocesan commitment to the Church’s mission in 
El Salvador from his perspective with Food for the Poor.  The culminating 
action will be a parish mission trip to El Salvador during Lent. 
 

The main meeting focus was a discussion of the Parish Leadership Day to be 
presented on Sunday, September 20, beginning at the Noon Mass, followed 
by lunch and work sessions.   Rick Krivanka, director of the Jesuit Retreat 
House in Parma, will be the facilitator, speaking on “The Leadership Style of 
Pope Francis”.  We will work to deepen the network of communication 
within and between all parish ministries.  MINISTRY LEADERS: be sure to 
preregister through the parish office! 
 

Coming in September: 
 Small group faith formation sessions using the “ARISE - Together in 

Christ “materials from Renew International: meet for six weeks in 
Oct. /Nov. each group chooses own time/place. 

 The program for an 18-month Course of Study on Saint Peter Julian 
Eymard will be announced. 

 Formation and trial period for a new “Greeting Ministry” to be 
present for all weekend Advent and Christmas season Masses. 

 

A brand new, bright yellow Suggestion Box (thanks to Samantha Rufo) will 
appear soon in the Narthex.  Include name/email/phone to expedite a 
response. Next Pastoral Council Meeting: Monday, October 5 at 7:00 p.m. 
in Saint Julie Billiart Room. Submitted by Dan Lewis 
 

 

SAINT PASCHAL TRAVELERS CASINO TRIP – Come join us on 
Wednesday, September 23 as we travel to Hollywood Casino, Toledo Ohio. 
We will leave Saint Paschal parking lot at 8:00 a.m. and arrive back 
approximately around 6:00 p.m. The cost is $30.00 per person and must be 
paid in full at time of registration. Please register in the church office. Please 
note there will be no refunds. The perks we have this time are a $5.00 slot 
play and the $9.99 Epic Buffet for 55 and over. Games, snacks and movies 
will be provided on our bus ride.  The bus driver’s tip is included in the 
cost. 
 

OTHER NEWS 
 
HEINEN’S ABC REWARD PROGRAM – Last year Saint Paschal Baylon PTO 
received $2,689 from your efforts of signing up for this program. There is no 
cost to sign up, but every year you have to re-sign up. Please make a quick 
call to 1-855-475-2300 x 2337 to sign up. Thank you! 
  



OTHER NEWS - continued 
 
 

DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT POSITION - Saint Paschal Baylon parish 
has an immediate need for a full-time, accomplished Advancement Director. 
Demonstrated recorded success in creating and administering fund 
development programs, capital campaigns and major gift solicitation; 
research, cultivate and categorize strategic internal and community donor 
databases. Candidate will establish an advancement program unique to the 
mission and needs of the church and school. Bachelor’s degree (Masters a 
plus) with minimum of 5 years’ experience required. Strong computer skills 
with proficiency in Word, Excel, Raisers Edge and other relevant software 
languages necessary. Submit cover letter and resume via email to: 
kathy@saintpaschal.com Saint Paschal Baylon parish is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer.  
 
PRO-LIFE – Since October is pro-life month, the Respect for Life Committee 
will have Our Lady of Guadalupe Prayer cards in all the pews during the 
weekend of October 3/4. Please look for them. 
 
RCIA NEWS: If you’ve been coming to Mass for a while but are not 
Catholic, we invite you to look deeper into the Catholic faith.   We invite 
you to learn what Catholics believe in an open and welcoming 
environment.  If you or someone you know is interested in becoming 
Catholic, please contact George Peko 440 442-3410 ext. 107 or email at 
psr@saintpaschal.com. 
 
SISTERS OF NOTRE DAME - A No-Cost Retreat for Women Volunteers - 
This fully-funded retreat is open to young adult women, college age or older 
who are volunteering or have volunteered with a faith-based organization. 
The retreat runs October 9-11, 7:00 p.m. Friday until 2:00 p.m. on Sunday 
at Cuvilly House, 18021 Marcella Rd. Cleveland. You’ll have an 
opportunity to reflect on your experiences, share with other volunteers and 
explore next steps for your life. Register at 
www.CatholicVolunteer.org/discernment-retreats. Local contacts are Sr. 
Mary Stanco, HM at hmvs@humilityofmary.org or Sr. Kate Hine, SND at 
khine@ndec.org. 
 
 
 

PASTORAL  STAFF:  (440) 442-3410  

PASTOR:                                   Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS, ext. 111    

                                                jtlanesss@gmail.com 

PAROCHIAL VICAR:           Rev. John Christman, SSS, ext. 110 

                                                 jchristman@blessedsacrament.com  

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:   Deacon Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, ext. 108 

                                                joeyappytheclown@aol.com  

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:    Deacon Robert Bowers, ext. 100 

 IMBowers@aol.com 

 HILLCREST HOSPITAL: Lito Hitosis, SSS, Chaplin, (440) 312-4500  

                                                        litzky@lycos.com 
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